
From: Steve Golden
To: Lara McGurk
Cc: Melissa Neal
Subject: RE: Supporting Los Altos vet - dr Neal!
Date: Friday, June 30, 2023 10:59:39 AM

I have received your correspondence and we will provide it to the Planning Commissioners.
 
Steve Golden
Senior Planner
City of Los Altos
 

Phone: 650-947-2675 
Email: sgolden@losaltosca.gov
Web: https://www.losaltosca.gov/development-services/page/planning-services
Mail: One North San Antonio Rd, Los Altos, CA 94022
 
Schedule an Appointment with the Planning Division: https://calendly.com/losaltosplanning
 

From: Lara McGurk <laragmcgurk@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 10:13 AM
To: Steve Golden <sgolden@losaltosca.gov>
Cc: Melissa Neal <mbryantneal@yahoo.com>
Subject: Supporting Los Altos vet - dr Neal!
 
Hi I’m a Los Altos resident and patient of dr Neal’s at Los Altos vet and I’m writing in to support
her request to expand their space at ranch shopping Center. Their practice is amazing and they
need more space! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Lara 
 
Sent from my iPhone
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